
 

 

 

Westport Board of Finance Audit Sub-Committee 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation, May 21, 2024 

Rescheduled for May 15, 2024 via Zoom. 

 

The Board of Finance Audit Subcommittee meeting scheduled for May 21, 2024 at 9:00am has been CANCELED.  
The meeting has been rescheduled for May 15, 2024 at 12pm via Zoom. 

 

 


